

JIM'S DESK

The month of May has brought us some good grass growing weather. The greens are really starting to reflect the time, effort, and dollars utilized to date. No, we are not finished with them but we can now start putting more emphasis on the fairways.

B ahia grass and mole crickets will become a first line target. Small doses have been applied to date but now the big drops begin.

I hope you have noticed that we not have collars around our greens. A little help is requested in helping us maintain them by not parking on them. Also, I'm asking you to fix your on the green ball marks. This will help fill in the greens.

Success in golf depends less on strength of body than upon strength of mind and character.

TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE FOR JUNE

June 6th: Quarter-back Club June 12th: Barry Steam Plant June 13th: Bethel Baptist

June 15-18th: Andrew Rowell Jr. Clinic

June 20th: Destination Church June 20-27th: Dogwood Classic June 30th: Jimmy Green Jr's

HOLIDAY

Sunday the 21st is Father's Day.

